
Please . . .
don’t feed
waterfowl.

Many people enjoy feeding waterfowl, but the effects of
this seemingly generous act can be harmful. If you care
about waterfowl, please stop feeding them . . . allow them
to return to their natural habits.

Support Federal, State, and Private Organizations and their
efforts to conserve waterfowl and their natural habitats.

For more information about the effects of feeding water-
fowl, contact the New York State Department of Environ-
mental Conservation office nearest you.

Keep wildlife wild.

REGULAR FEEDING CAN CAUSE:

Poor nutrition Pollution

Spread of disease Overcrowding

Unnatural behavior Delayed migration

For more information, or to print a copy of this sign, visit the DEC website at http://www.dec.ny.gov/animals/7001.html.


